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April 4, 2024 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

 

I am writing this letter in support of the proposed E-Bike program presented by 

the CVRD and BCAA. After a discussion with the DCBIA board of directors, 

we feel this would be a positive addition to the downtown core.  

 

Thank you for providing a service that will undoubtedly improve the 

accessibility and elevate the experience of downtown Courtenay.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Greg Chadwick 

Executive Director - DCBIA 


